
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  5 / 6 June 2021 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:     Mark Birks  Ethan Birks 
9.00am:  Joanne Garlick Sharon Hibbert 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Brian Hislop 
SENIOR SERVER:  9.00am: Owen Pippard 
   
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:   Letitia Tyrrell, Ava Apps,  
     Micah Reeves 
9.00am:  Bonnie Cronin, George Presser 
 
PLANNED GIVING:  Sue Rolls and Trish Saines  
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Trish Hill and Team 4 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Barb & Brian Hislop (June 2021) 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER:  Peter Mullany & Eric Lehane
(June 2021) 
MAINTENANCE: Roy Baker & Radish Patterson (Jun ‘21)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Joy & Bill Cameron (June 2021) 
LINEN ROSTER:  Emma Taylor 
 
ROSARY STATUE:  Sue & John Rolls, 38 Templemore St. 
NEXT:  Helen Mulcahy, Unit 12, Catherine View Gardens 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Glenn Payne  Josie Johnson 
9.00am: Ann Murphy   Tone Boldrini 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

The Most Holy Trinity (Year B) – 30 May 2021 
 

       

 
         Parish Administrator: Fr Jiss Sunny / Assistant Priest:  Fr Joseph (Joe) Neonbasu 
        Office Hours:      Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:  (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:   Campbell St., YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:  young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Ex 24: 3-8;  
Heb 9: 11-15;  Mk  14: 12-16, 22-26 

 
OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue. 1st Jun: NO 12.30 Mass in Boorowa (2sqm) 
Tue. 1st Jun: 4.45pm Mass in CHAPEL (2sqm) 
Wed.2nd Jun: 8.00am Mass in CHAPEL (2sqm) 
   NO 10am Mass in Grenfell (2sqm) 
Thu. 3rd Jun:  8.00am Mass in CHAPEL (2sqm) 
   10.00am Mass-S/X Care (2sqm) 
Fri. 4th Jun: 8.00am Mass in CHAPEL (2sqm) 
   4.00pm Adoration in Chapel (2sqm) 
   (Note change of new time) 
Sat. 5th Jun: 9.30am - 10.00am Reconciliation 
   6.00pm Vigil Mass Young Chur-2sqm 
   6.00pm Vigil Mass Boorowa (2sqm) 
Sun. 6th Jun: 9.00am Mass at Young Chur (2sqm) 
   9.00am Mass at Grenfell (2sqm) 
    
NB: A Funeral Mass usually repl.a weekd.mass (2sqm) 
    
BAPTISMS: Sat/Sun. of month. (2sqm/person rule) 
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
 
ADORATION:  4.00pm to 5.00pm in the Chapel Fri. 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice
    

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Christine Collins (Mother of 
Damian), Jean Tomlinson, Bobby Perkins, Joyce Miller, 
Frank McCabe (Brother of Kevin & Marie), Ron Hardy,  
Tony McCarthy - Orange (Brother of Sr Kate McCarthy), 
John Harris (formerly of Young), Patrick Hart - Wagga 
(Brother of Sr Margaret), Marie McGrath, Ron Pirie, Max 
Henry, Terry Mathison (Tamworth), Colleen Kennedy 

 
The Prayer to St Joseph (by Pope Francis) 

Hail, Guardian of the Redeemer, 
Spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
To you God entrusted his only Son; 

in you Mary placed her trust; 
with you Christ became man. 

Blessed Joseph, to us too, show yourself a father 
and guide us in the path of life. 

Obtain for us grace, mercy, and courage, 
and defend us from every evil.  Amen. 

SIGNING IN BEFORE MASS 
Just a reminder, even if you are part of the Eucharistic Team i.e. 

Acolyte, Reader, Altar Server, Eucharistic Minister, you must sign in 
when you enter the church so that it can be used for contact  

tracing if needed.  NOTE: 
Families only need to sign in as 1 family. eg SMITH x 2 

(Please use this prayer for Spiritual Communion) 
 

ACT OF SPIRITUAL COMMUNION 
 

My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the  
Most Holy Sacrament. 

I love You above all things, and I desire to receive  
You into my soul. 

Since I cannot at this moment receive You sacramentally,  
come at least spiritually into my heart. I embrace You as if You were 

already there and unite myself wholly to You.  
Never permit me to be separated from You.   

Amen. 

CHAPEL AT MT ST JOSEPH’S 
Looking for a quiet place to spend time with the Lord?  

All are welcome to the Chapel at Mt St Joseph’s which is open 
each day approximately from 10-00am to 4-00pm. 

There is some parking in the Convent yard as well as in 
Demondrille Street. 

DONATION TAP & GO MACHINE 
 

St Mary’s Parish has obtained a Donation Tap & Go Machine  
so parishioners can now give to the First and Second Collection  

electronically.   
The machine will be located in the foyer at the back of the church 

and the amount will be set at $10-00.   
You can donate any figure by tapping your credit or debit card once, 

twice or however many times you desire. 
(Thank you for your generous donations) 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO THE  
PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1-.30 PM  WED. 

AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES.  

MEDITATION 
Christian Meditation will be held every Wednesday,   

at 5-30pm in the Chapel. 
All are welcome to come along and share a time of  
stillness and silence that is contemplative prayer. 

ROSARY STATUE 
Our Rosary Statue Roster has commenced again.  

Please feel free to leave your name at the Parish office on  
6382-2222 if any new or existing parishioners are  

interested in joining this list. 

LOST 
A beautiful silver bracelet was found in the church a 
couple of weeks ago. If you or someone you know has 

lost one recently, please tell them to call into the Parish 
office to collect it. 

 
ST MARY’S PARISH, YOUNG 

(CONFIRMATION 2021) 
 

Congratulations to all the children who 
celebrated Confirmation in Young this 

week. Thank you to the teachers and parents  
who helped make their very special day a  

memorable one. 
 

A special mention and huge thanks to Helen Fowler 
and Brian Hislop who gave up a lot of their extra 

time to make sure all the children received  
this Sacrament. 

ST MARY’S PARISH BEEF RAFFLE 
 

We are pleased to announce that our raffle raised 
$9,415-00, less expenses of $1,632-38, so we cleared 

a net total of $7,782.62. 
 

Our local Schools, Religious Orders and an  
anonymous donor have supported the project with 

$3,700-00.  (Amended total) 
 

In addition to this, one most generous individual 
who has visited our parish recently has donated 

$9,000-00 to our cause. 
 

(We will give total costs of this project, once the  
labour expenses have been finalised). 

 
We are most thankful to everyone for their  

generosity and look forward to enjoying the bene-
fits of the new projection system in the near future. 

CARD MAKING 
 

We have started up another social group which is held  
in the Parish Centre on a Thursday morning  

from 10-00am to 12 noon.  
(Cancelled on Thursday, 3rd June, but will commence again 

on Thursday, 10th June). 
 

If anyone is interested in making cards for our Parish i.e. 
Thank You, Mass Offering, Sympathy etc. please ring Sharon 

on 6382-5539 or leave a message.  
 

Everyone is most welcome to come and have a look 
and have a go. 

LINEN NOTICE 
Just a reminder for volunteers on the Linen Roster, when you 

are taking home linen to wash, could you please collect the 
linen from the Chapel and return it back to the drawer in the 

Chapel when clean.  
Many thanks. 

JOKE CORNER 

KID FUNNIES 
 

A kindergarten teacher  was observing her  
classroom of children while they drew. 

 
She would occasionally walk around to see each 

child’s artwork.  
 

As she got to one little girl who  
was working diligently, she asked what the  

drawing was. 
 

The girl replied, “I’m drawing God.” 
 

The teacher paused and said,  
“But no one knows what God looks like.” 

 
Without missing a beat, or looking up 

from her drawing, the little girl replied,  
“They will in a minute.” 

DIAMOND JUBILEE FOR SR KATE MCCARTHY 
 

Congratulations to Sr Kate who celebrates her 60th 
(Diamond Jubilee) Anniversary as a Sister in the  

Religious life on Monday, 31st May. 
 

May God bless you! What a fantastic milestone! 
 

We will be celebrating with Sr Kate and all the Nuns  
at the S & C Club on Tuesday, 8th June  

at 12-30pm. 
 

If anyone is interested in joining us for lunch, please  
reply to the Parish Office on 6382-2222 by Friday,  

4th June to advise numbers. 


